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Hello, 

 

I live in Portland but work regularly on US East Coast hours because a majority of my 

colleagues are located there. This means starting work at 6am in Portland. If this bill 

were to pass, I would be 4 hours instead of 3 hours separated from my colleagues 

during the summer, meaning a start at 5am. This would be unworkable for me, I 

would need to move or find a new job. I know I am not alone.  

 

I have rarely been as strongly opinionated about bills in the Oregon senate as this 

one, PLEASE reject it. The disruption to myself and others would be enormous. I am 

not opposed if we were to tie implementation to a guarantee that the whole nation 

does so with us, which I understand would mean it probably doesn't happen any time 

soon. It is ok to be conservative with changes like this, in my opinion. We've lived 

with it our whole lives, we can live with it longer. 


